Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Sami Malaeb [s.malaeb@comcast.net]

Sent: Sunday, January 22, 2012 9:23 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: britpete@aol.com; 'Colisa McFadden'; 'Eagle Environmental Construction'
Subject: Drilling at 2145 35th Avenue, Oakland, California

Hi Mark:

This is just a reminder that the first round of drilling and sampling at 2145 35" Avenue site in Oakland will be on
Wednesday, January 25, 2012, starting at 8:00 a.m.

Have good week
Regards,
Sami Malaeb, P.E., R.E.A.

TEL: (925) 858-9608
Email: s.malaeb@comcast.net




